
Solomon P. Ortiz 
U.S. Congressman 
27th District, Texas 

t 

Dr. Hector Garcia 
1315 Bright 
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405 

Dear Friend: 

Solomon 
Ortiz 

April 7, 1986 

Campaign Headquarters 
Post Office Box 7806 

Corpus Christi, Texas 78415 

As you know, the May 3rd election is just a few weeks away. My 
Campaign Committee has begun to gear up for this election. As in the 
past, I will again need your support and would appreciate any 
assistance that you can give in making this a successful re-election. 

In the very near future, I will be contacting you to advise you 
of the different projects which are scheduled and the areas in which 
we will be needing your assistance. I would appreciate you 
contacting your friends to remind them that I do have opposition in 
the upcoming election and that their support and vote will be greatly 
appreciated. 

I look forward to seeing you and working with you in the next 
few weeks. With your continued support, I know that this election 
will be a tremendous success. 

Again, my sincere thanks. If you have any questions or 
suggestions, please let me know. 

With warmest personal regards, 

Ortiz for Congress Committee, Frank Tompkins. Chairman, Alvaro D Saenz, CPA, Treasurer, 4322 Pecan Valley Drive, Corpus Christ,, TX 


